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Rolling lane closure for work on water main project  
 
Fenton Twp., Michigan. --- 

 

As the Genesee County Drain Commission continues work on its Fenton-Thompson Water Main 

Extension Project, there will be a rolling lane closure on Lahring Rd. between North Rd. and 

Jennings Rd. beginning on Monday, May 13. There will be flaggers directing traffic. The road will 

be reopened to regular traffic every evening. The rolling closure is expected to last through June 

7. If you have questions, please contact the Genesee County Drain Commission, at 810-732-7870. 

--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
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